
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 10/21/2022 4:40:39 PM

Subject: Burrard Place Public Bike Share Station (Reliance Properties)

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

Please see the attached memo from Lon LaClaire. This memo provides an update on the planned public bike share 

station location at Burrard Place (Reliance Properties):

 

·       As part of the 2014 rezoning for Burrard Place (at Burrard St and Drake St), a public art work and public 

bikeshare station were secured as on site public amenities, to support implementation of the West End 

Community Plan(WECP);

·       With the development now recently constructed and the artwork installed, Reliance Properties has expressed 

concerns about the adjacency of the public bike share to the art work;

·       Staff are working with Reliance to review how this public amenity can be delivered, to support a good 

outcome for the site and successful implementation of WECP public benefit strategy.

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Lon LaClaire at 604-873-7336 or lon.laclaire@vancouver.ca.

 

Best,

Paul

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 

Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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